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Dear Vicente Esteban,

On behalf of the Cumulus Monterrey 2024 Organizing Committee, we would like to
extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in our conference, "Design Across
Borders: United in Creativity," held in Monterrey, Mexico, from October 16 to 18,
2024.

Your active involvement in the sessions, discussions, and collaborative activities has
greatly contributed to the success of the event. The exchange of ideas, creativity, and
knowledge during these days has been enriched by your presence, helping to elevate
the quality of our conference.

The success of Cumulus Monterrey 2024 is due, in no small part, to the contributions
of participants like you. Your commitment to fostering a dynamic, innovative, and
inclusive design community is deeply appreciated.

We sincerely thank you for being a part of this unique experience, and we look forward
to your continued engagement in future editions of Cumulus conferences.

With sincere appreciation,
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Aleksandra Krstikj
Scientific Committee Co-Chair, Tecnolégico de Monterrey
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Mariel Garcia Hernandez
Scientific Committee Co-Chair, Universidad de Monterrey



